
From:   Brian Kavalar   

To:   Behnam Ghaffari   
Date:   July 30, 2007

Subject:   FCC File No. 0271-EX-ST-2007
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

Mr. Ghaffari, in reference to the additional email on FCC File No. 0271-EX-ST-2007, there are no satellite
communications with this transmitter equipment.

Thanks.

Brian Kavalar
RTSC Indianapolis


